
Homework:   
 

PHONICS: Please see the Little Wandle focus sheet 
in your child’s homework folder. We have been   
learning some very tricky words. 
MATHS: Please look in the homework folder.  
 
 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 
Thank you for all your support in arriving at school on time this week. It is so important to get off to a 
good start and here at Meadows we begin work immediately. We practise our handwriting and 
spelling, we rehearse our phonics and get ready for assembly so that everyone is ready for the 
school day. 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                          dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

 Next week it is Sports Week! 

Please can the children wear 

PE kit each day to school.  

Remember your sun hat. 

 

For the 

week:  

Wear Sun screen 

and a named hat! 

To Do 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day 

please, which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

 

Wear your PE kit 

Tuesday  Wear your PE kit 

Wednesday Wear your PE kit. 

Thursday Wear your PE kit 

Friday 

Sports Day  

Wear your PE kit 

Sports Day 9.30am until approximately 

10.30. Please come to support your child 

if you can. Thank you. 

 

Please practise for a test on Friday 28th June 

   

 

her 

term 

herb 

person 

arm 

car 

start 

park 

garden 

The digraphs 

ar  and  er 

Tricky Words 

ask         were         






